Aug. 9, 2018

Dear Track Partner,

It’s hard to believe that we’re less than 50 days away from welcoming fans from around the world for
NASCAR’s most anticipated race weekend of the 2018 season, when the all-new ROVAL™ debuts at
America’s Home for Racing, Sept. 28-30.

As you have probably seen, in recent weeks our team here at Charlotte Motor Speedway has ramped up
our efforts to prep the facility — from improvements along the concourse to new synthetic turf, an
infield pedestrian bridge, paint and more. Crews are working seven days a week to make sure every
detail is covered before the NASCAR spotlight shifts to Charlotte next month.

With so much work being done across the entire facility and some unforeseen delays, we regrettably
have had to make the decision to postpone all upcoming oval track rental activities through race
weekend to allow us to complete ROVAL™ preparations. We realize the inconveniences that this
decision may cause to those guests planning to attend activities here and will do everything we can to
work with you to help mitigate the impact.

As partners with us here at the speedway, your success is our success, and it is important to us to do
right by both you and the guests you host here at Charlotte Motor Speedway. In that spirit, we look

forward to continued opportunities to work with you beyond the Bank of America 400 ROVAL™ race
weekend. In the meantime, please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Greg Walter
Executive Vice President
Charlotte Motor Speedway



